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Snow Weather Reminder 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

At Fern Flower – Nature School, we embrace the beauty of the winter season and love exploring 
the great outdoors. To ensure your child's comfort and safety during our winter adventures, please 
remember to dress them in appropriate clothing: 

 

Warm Layers: Dress your child in several layers of clothing to trap warmth. 
Consider thermal or woolen base layers, a cozy sweater, and a water-resistant 
winter jacket. 

 

Insulated Pants: Ensure your child wears insulated, water-resistant pants to keep 
them dry and warm during snowy and wet conditions. 

 

Warm Footwear: Provide your child with warm, insulated boots. Double-check 
that boots are waterproof to keep feet dry and toasty. 

 

Hat and Gloves: A warm hat and insulated gloves are essential for protecting 
your child's head and hands from the cold. 

 

Scarf and Neck Warmer: A scarf or neck warmer adds extra warmth and helps 
protect against chilly winds. 

 

Extra Socks: Pack an extra pair of warm socks for your child in case they get wet 
during outdoor play. 

 

Snow Gear: If snow is in the forecast, don't forget snow pants, snow boots, and a 
sled for snowy fun! 

 

Label Everything: To prevent mix-ups, please label your child's winter clothing 
with their name, ensuring their gear stays with them. 

 

Hydration: Encourage your child to stay hydrated by packing a refillable water 
bottle. 

Thank you for your cooperation in helping us provide a cozy and enjoyable winter learning 
experience. If you have any questions or need further guidance on winter clothing, please don't 
hesitate to ask. 

We look forward to sharing the wonders of winter with your child at Fern Flower – Nature School. 

 Stay Warm and Have Fun Exploring!  
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